
 

Yong Yoon joins us at the University of Nairobi as a Korea Foundation Visiting Professor under appointment 
by the Korean government for one year. He currently teaches in the economics faculty at Chulalongkorn      
University in Thailand and also lectures regularly at Seoul National University.  

 He is here to help set up the Korean Studies 
Program at the University of Nairobi and will also teach a number of courses at our School during his stay. He 
is an applied econometrician with deep interests in developmental issues. Dr. Yoon has a Master’s Degree in 
Economics from the University of Nairobi and a PhD from Seoul National University. 

 


